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8th December 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Choir at Amberley Motor Museum 

The Children have been asked to sing at Amberley Motor Museum on Saturday 16th 

December at 2.30pm.  Please could you let me know as soon as possible, if your child is 

able to sing at this event. 

Please bring your children to The Base Room at Amberley Motor Museum, New Barn Road, 

Arundel, West Sussex BN18 9LT at 12.50pm, where refreshments will be provided by the 

Museum for 30 minutes at 1pm and to meet me. Admission is free for the children singing in 

the choir plus 1 accompanying adult, any additional children/adults will have to pay 

admission. The children will be singing for 20 minutes at 2.30pm. The children should wear 

their school sweatshirt and a Christmas hat if they have one. 

I would be pleased if you could sign and return the slip below to let me know if your child 

will be taking part. I thank you for supporting us with this opportunity for our children. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Hilary Wilson 

Music Co-Ordinator 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Singing at Amberley Motor Museum on Saturday 16th December 2017 

Please return to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

My child………………………………………………………………is able/is not able (please delete as 

necessary) to sing at Amberley Motor Museum on Saturday 16th December 2017. 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………Date……………………………………….. 
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